
             

 

 

 

 
 
 

Have you seen a Red-eared slider turtle or a Corn Snake? 
Record sightings into the FeralScan website: 
www.feralscan.org.au/newpests 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The FeralScan website now contains a new community resource for reporting 
and mapping high-risk non-native animals. Please read the following instructions: 
www.feralscan.org.au/newpests/pagecontent.aspx?page=newpests_instructions  

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

  



Download the FeralScan App  
If you have seen a red-eared slider turtle of American corn snake, 
record your sighting today!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Find out more 
https://www.feralscan.org.au/newpests/pagecontent.aspx?page=newpests_downloadresourceshere 
 

 

Contact us for assistance  
 

Email: feralscan@feralscan.org.au    Phone 0407 622 191 
 

Proud supporters 
 


